

_________________________________________________________________
Dear parent,

Please find below answers to some questions that have been asked this week. Please familiarise yourselves with all procedures and staggered arrival times for classes. Looking forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday.

Kind Regards,

Melanie Hadden

1. Do pupils need to bring in storage boxes for equipment?

No – We have arranged individual storage boxes for pupils from 1st – 6th classes to hold personal equipment and books. In the Junior room, pod arrangement for storing resources has been organised.

2. Uniforms

We recommend having at least one other set of school uniform so clothes can be washed daily if possible. Our uniform is generic, widely accessible and can be purchased in many stores. 

3. Books

We have arranged all books, copybooks and resources for your child. On their first day they may bring home some books. These should be covered in clear wipeable contact and returned to school the following day. As mentioned in previous letter, please have some contact purchased and ready for this.

4. School bags

Washable school bags, if you have one, will be very handy this year. However, other school bags are acceptable, but please wash them regularly. Remember to have a named pencil case and stationary which will be kept in school. 

5. Masks

Please note that masks are not recommended by the Dept for pupils under the age of 13, at this stage. If you want your child to wear a mask inside, however, please make sure they know how to independently use and store it correctly and safely.  We will inform you if this guidance changes.

6. Hygiene

It would be helpful if all children had a named Ziploc bag containing a packet of tissues and wipes in their school bag. These will not to be shared with other pupils.

7. Coats

Coats should be worn to school as pupils may spend extra time outdoors. These will be stored outside the classrooms. All hooks have been named and hooks have been arranged into pod groups. We recommend coats are washed regularly. 

8. Afterschool care

Confirming ‘Ray of Sunshine’ will operate from 12.30 for the first 3 weeks to accommodate Junior Infants. Please contact them to arrange bookings. They will mirror school pod groups and they have perspex screens to separate pods.  

9. Carpark

Carpark works are being carried out this weekend … just in time for Monday! Line marking will take place during September.
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